Safe Clinical Handover Standard Key
Principles
Eventually, you will totally discover a new experience and execution by
spending more cash. still when? realize you assume that you require to acquire
those all needs bearing in mind having significantly cash? Why dont you try to
get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
understand even more in the region of the globe, experience, some places, in
the same way as history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your extremely own times to do its stuff reviewing habit. in the midst of
guides you could enjoy now is safe clinical handover standard key principles
below.

Retrieval Medicine Dr. Charlotte Evans 2016-11-17 Retrieval Medicine is a core,
concise and practical text covering the complex clinical and logistical
problems experienced in the retrieval environment. Focusing on evidence-based
management and clear clinical guidance, this easily portable handbook provides
a comprehensive and accessible guide to this growing field for all health
professionals involved in the retrieval and transfer of critically ill
patients. Covering the practice of acute, emergency and critical care medicine
in the transport environment, this handbook provides the practical guidance and
clinical knowledge to enable medical practitioners to function independently in
highly variable and resource limited environments with acutely unwell, unstable
and often clinically undifferentiated patients over long durations. Closely
mapped to the Royal College of Surgeons syllabus on retrieval and transfer
medicine, this title comprehensively covers all aspects of retrieval medicine,
from basic flight physiology to more complex retrievals and common pitfalls.
Authored by an authoritative, international team of expert editors and
specialist authors, this clinically focused text is complemented by a range of
checklists and reference tools for practical and accessible use in the field.
These deliver core information for use in the primary retrieval setting,
allowing the retreivalist to structure their approach to a crisis and correct
the problem with suggested interventions. Topics include retrieval systems and
coordination, crisis resource management, shock, and a range of chapters
focusing on responding to specific areas of medicine when encountered in the
retrieval environment, such as cardiology and obstetrics and gynaecology.
Tabbner's Nursing Care Gabrielle Koutoukidis 2020-07-17 Written by Gabby
Koutoukidis and Kate Stainton, Tabbner’s Nursing Care: Theory and Practice 8th
edition provides students with the knowledge and skills they will require to
ensure safe, quality care across a range of healthcare settings. Updated to
reflect the current context and scope of practice for Enrolled Nurses in
Australia and New Zealand, the text focuses on the delivery of person-centred
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care, critical thinking, quality clinical decision making and application of
skills. Now in an easy to handle 2 Volume set the textbook is supported by a
skills workbook and online resources to provide students with the information
and tools to become competent, confident Enrolled Nurses. Key features All
chapters aligned to current standards including the NMBA Decision Making
Framework (2020), the Enrolled Nurse Standards for Practice (2016) and the
National Safety & Quality Health Services Standards (2018) Clinical skills
videos provide visual support for learners Supported by Essential Enrolled
Nursing Skills Workbook 2nd edition An eBook included in all print purchases
New to this edition Chapter 5 Nursing informatics and technology in healthcare
focuses on competency in nursing informatics for beginning level practice,
aligned to the National Nursing and Midwifery Digital Capability Framework 2020
An increased focus on cultural competence and safety Supported by Elsevier
Adaptive Quizzing Tabbner’s Nursing Care 8th edition
Kozier & Erb's Fundamentals of Nursing Australian Edition Audry Berman
2014-12-01 Kozier and Erb’s Fundamentals of Nursing prepares students for
practice in a range of diverse clinical settings and help them understand what
it means to be a competent professional nurse in the twenty-first century. This
third Australian edition has once again undergone a rigorous review and writing
process. Contemporary changes in the regulation of nursing are reflected in the
chapters and the third edition continues to focus on the three core
philosophies: Person-centred care, critical thinking and clinical reasoning and
cultural safety. Students will develop the knowledge, critical thinking and
clinical reasoning skills to deliver care for their patients in ways that
signify respect, acceptance, empathy, connectedness, cultural sensitivity and
genuine concern.
Tabbner's Nursing Care Gabby Koutoukidis 2016-08-10 The only text in the market
written specifically for Diploma of Nursing students in Australia and New
Zealand. Written by Gabrielle Koutoukidis, Kate Stainton and Jodie Hughson,
Tabbner’s Nursing Care: Theory and Practice, 7th edition, provides a solid
foundation of theoretical knowledge and skills for nursing students embarking
on an Enrolled Nurse career. Reflecting the current issues and scope of
practice for Enrolled Nurses in Australia, this new edition focuses on the
delivery of person-centred care, emphasises critical thinking throughout and
demonstrates the application of the decision-making framework across multiple
scenarios. Visit evolve.elsevier.com/AU/Koutoukidis/Tabbner: eBook on
VitalSource Teaching resources Image collection – all figures and tables from
the textbook Test banks Student resources Answer guides to: o Case studies o
Critical thinking exercises o Decision-making framework exercises o Review
questions Australian Clinical Skills videos demonstrating core skills to help
you link the theory to practice Weblinks Two new chapters: o Nursing
informatics and technology in healthcare o Quality and safety in healthcare 83
Clinical Skills aligned with the new 2016 Nursing and Midwifery Board of
Australia Enrolled Nurse (EN) Standards for Practice to help you understand the
skill and translate it into effective clinical practice Exercises on the
decision-making framework for the EN Examples of progress notes and nursing
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care plan documentation Aligned with the HLT Health Training Package Supported
by a NEW companion skills workbook: Essential Enrolled Nursing Skills for
Person-Centred Care Includes eBook on VitalSource
Implementation Toolkit for Clinical Handover Improvement Australian Commission
on Safety and Quality in Health Care 2011
Field Hospitals Elhanan Bar-On 2020-01-09 Field hospitals are deployed in a
wide range of scenarios including natural disasters, epidemic outbreaks, armed
conflicts and refugee crises. Operation in these conditions requires adaptation
to disaster medicine principles and operation in an austere environment and
unfamiliar cultural milieu, whilst maintaining acceptable standards of care.
For many of those involved it may be their first encounter. This book, which is
the first to address the preparation and operation of field hospitals, brings
together the experience of world leaders in the field. Coming from a wide
variety of organizations and backgrounds, all have extensive experience in
field hospital deployment in multiple scenarios. The text - containing both
background information and practical guidelines - will serve all those involved
in field hospital deployment, including policy makers and planners, physicians
and nurses, paramedical professionals and logisticians. It will help them
deliver optimal care to people around the globe in difficult times of need.
Context Sensitive Health Informatics: Human and Sociotechnical Approaches M.-C.
Beuscart-Zéphir 2013-09-04 Healthcare information technologies are now
routinely deployed in a variety of healthcare contexts. These contexts differ
widely, but the smooth integration of IT systems is crucial, so the design,
implementation, and evaluation of safe, effective, efficient and easy to adopt
health informatics involves careful consideration of both human and
organizational factors. This book presents the proceedings of the Context
Sensitive Health Informatics (CSHI) conference, held in Copenhagen, Denmark, in
August 2013. The theme of this year’s conference is human and sociotechnical
approaches. The Human Factors approach is distinctly design-driven and aims to
optimize performance, safety and users’ sense of well-being associated with
their use of a system through the application of user-centered systems design
and evaluation. The papers and presentations included here are grouped under
the topics: patients and IT; usability test and evaluation; work tasks and
related contexts; human factors and simulation; and context and systems design,
and outline theories and models for studying contextual issues and insights
related to how health information technologies can be better designed to
accommodate different healthcare contexts. Healthcare organizations, health
policy makers and regulatory bodies globally are starting to acknowledge this
essential role of human and organizational factors for safe and effective
health information technology. This book will be of interest to all those
involved in improving the quality of healthcare worldwide.
On-Call Geriatric Psychiatry Ana Hategan 2016-04-13 This text covers basic
principles and practice of on-call psychiatric care in the geriatric patient in
various medical settings. It compiles the most likely complaints and provides
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assessment and management tools for each situation. Written and edited by
expert geriatric psychiatrists, emergency psychiatrists, consultation/liaison
psychiatrists, geriatricians, and other multidisciplinary specialists, this is
the first handbook devoted to on-call geriatric psychiatry. Chapters contain an
important summary of key points for managing clinical situations, case studies,
and reflective questions. This text brings together relevant principles of oncall geriatric psychiatry provided in clinical settings such as emergency,
acute and subacute inpatient, outpatient, residential, correctional, and
consultation/liaison. It includes clinical topics such as psychopharmacology,
psychotherapy, substance abuse, and includes coverage of medical ethics and the
law, utilization of contemporary technology, and administrative and public
health policy. On-Call Geriatric Psychiatry is the first practical guide to
knit together evidence-based medicine and geriatric psychiatric principles and
practice guidelines and is a valuable resource for trainees, psychiatrists,
geriatricians, emergency departments, nursing home physicians, and other health
professionals working with older adult patients.
Perioperative Nursing - EBook-epub Lois Hamlin 2016-03-15 Perioperative Nursing
2e has been written by local leaders in perioperative nursing and continues to
deliver a contemporary, practical text for Australian and New Zealand
perioperative nurses. Appropriate for nursing students and graduates entering
the perioperative environment, Perioperative Nursing, 2e offers a sound
foundational knowledge base to underpin a perioperative nursing career. This
unique text will also be of value to those undertaking postgraduate
perioperative studies, as well as to more experienced perioperative nurses
seeking to refresh their knowledge or expand their nursing practice. This
essential title examines the roles and responsibilities of nurses working
within a perioperative environment, providing an overview of key concepts in
perioperative care. The scope of this book addresses anaesthetic,
intraoperative and postanaesthetic recovery care, as well as day surgery and
evolving perioperative practices and environments. Research boxes where
appropriate Feature boxes on special populations, such as paediatric, geriatric
and bariatric patients Emphasis is placed on the concept of the patient
journey, working within interprofessional teams, communication, teamwork,
patient and staff safety, risk management strategies and medico-legal
considerations. Now endorsed by ACORN Aligns with the 2016 ACORN and PNC NZNO
Standards Reflects the latest national and international standards, including
the NSQHS Standards, the new NMBA Standards for Practice for Registered and
Enrolled Nurses and the WHO Surgical Safety Checklist Includes two new
chapters: The perioperative team and interdisciplinary collaboration and
Perioperative patient safety Supporting online resources are available on
evolve.
Textbook of Emergency & Trauma Care Devendra Richhariya 2018-02-28 This book is
a comprehensive guide to emergency and trauma care covering the complete
process, from pre-hospital care, rapid and point of care assessment, and
triaging, to care of the patient during transfer, and in-hospital care.
Beginning with a general overview of emergency care and resuscitation, the
safe-clinical-handover-standard-key-principles
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following sections discuss the treatment of emergencies and trauma in different
systems of the body. A complete section is dedicated to paediatric emergencies.
The final chapters cover trauma management, toxicology, disaster management,
and environmental emergencies such as thermal and chemical burns, and snake
bites. The descriptive text is further enhanced by more than 700 flowcharts,
tables, diagrams, clinical photographs, and short notes to assist learning. Key
points Comprehensive guide to emergency and trauma care Covers management of
emergencies in different systems of the body Includes section on paediatric
emergencies Highly illustrated with flowcharts, tables, diagrams, photographs
and short notes
Nursing Practice Ian Peate 2018-02-05 The second edition of the successful and
definitive nursing textbook, Nursing Practice is designed to support the
student throughout the entire nursing degree. Structured around the latest
Nursing and Midwifery Council Code of Conduct, it explores a range of clinical
and professional issues that the student will need to know, in one complete and
accessible volume. Thoroughly updated and with full-colour, high quality
illustrations throughout, this new edition features an additional chapter on
the principles of supporting families and carers in practice, advice on
revalidation, as well as a number of learning features and activities to help
consolidate learning. Nursing Practice provides invaluable information to
enable not just student nurses, but also those who are qualified and members of
the extended nursing family, to develop a deeper understanding of their
patients’ needs and to ensure that they are practicing safely and effectively.
Essential Clinical Skills: Enrolled Nurses Joanne Tollefson 2018-09-01
Essential Clinical Skills clearly and succinctly explains each key clinical
skill and provides a structured format for students to undertake many of the
skills taught in HLT54115. Each skill is mapped to the key units of competency
as well as the Indicators in the Standards for Practice: Enrolled Nurses
(2016), where relevant. Using this text, students and instructors are able to
translate their skills and knowledge into demonstrable competencies that fulfil
the required standards. The text has been designed to assist the learning and
practice of clinical skills introduced in on campus purpose-built Nursing
Skills Laboratories. Students are taught how to implement basic nursing care,
assess clients' health and analyse health-related information.
Standards for Gynaecology 2008-01-01
OECD Reviews of Health Care Quality: United Kingdom 2016 Raising Standards OECD
2016-02-12 The United Kingdom’s health systems have long made the quality of
care a high priority, pioneering many tools and policies in this area. Yet
despite being a global leader in monitoring and improvement, the United Kingdom
does not consistently perform well on international quality benchmarks. Why?
Improving Healthcare Quality in Europe Characteristics, Effectiveness and
Implementation of Different Strategies OECD 2019-10-17 This volume, developed
by the Observatory together with OECD, provides an overall conceptual framework
safe-clinical-handover-standard-key-principles
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for understanding and applying strategies aimed at improving quality of care.
Crucially, it summarizes available evidence on different quality strategies and
provides recommendations for their implementation. This book is intended to
help policy-makers to understand concepts of quality and to support them to
evaluate single strategies and combinations of strategies.
Controversies in Intensive Care Medicine Ralf Kuhlen 2015-02-12 In recent
years, many clinical interventions in intensive care medicine have been based
on clear scientific evidence. However, at least as many clinical interventions
still remain the subject of controversy, either due to a lack of rigorous data
or due to the existence of conflicting data. In this book, these controversies
are discussed by experts of international renown in their respective fields.
The goal is twofold: To provide us with a balanced and unbiased presentation of
the subject, explaining the different ‘schools of thought’ relevant to the
controversy; To summarise the data with a clinically useful and valid
recommendation for our practice. Virtually all fields of intensive care
medicine are covered in more than 50 chapters dealing with controversies over
treatment options in acute illness states, organising and providing care for
acutely ill patients, as well as how to answer ethical questions arising in
critical care medicine every day.
OSSIE Guide to Clinical Handover Improvement Australian Commission on Safety
and Quality in Health Care 2010
Essential Enrolled Nursing Skills for Person-Centred Care WorkBook - eBook ePub
Gabby Koutoukidis 2020-10-01 Supporting Tabbner’s Nursing Care: Theory and
Practice, 8th edition, the skills workbook is an essential, up-to-date resource
reflecting contemporary Enrolled Nursing scope of practice and recent changes
to guidelines. The workbook guides students with step-by-step, evidence based,
practical skills and rationales for each skill activity. Written by Gabby
Koutoukidis and Kate Stainton, Essential Enrolled Nursing Skills for PersonCentred Care 2nd edition addresses the core skills of Enrolled Nursing practice
and introduces the Nursing informatics competency skill to prepare students for
the requirements of digital health and adapt to changing health care
environments. Knowledge and skills to deliver responsible, safe nursing care
within the Enrolled Nurse scope of practice All skills align to current
standards including the NMBA Decision Making Framework (2020), the Enrolled
Nurse Standards for Practice (2016) and the National Safety & Quality Health
Services Standards (2018) Opportunity for student reflection following
assessment, as well as educator feedback An eBook included in all print
purchases Nursing informatics competency skill, aligned to the National Nursing
and Midwifery Digital Capability Framework 2020
Nursing Care and the
a practical focus to
students through the
their placement. The
activity has its own

Activities of Living Ian Peate 2010-01-19 This book gives
the underpinning theory of nursing in order to help
academic part of their undergraduate course as well as
book is based on the activities of living model so each
chapter, allowing readers to dip in and out. It is
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essential reading for students, enabling them to understand and manage the many
clinical issues they face on a daily basis when nursing adults on wards, in
clinics and in the community setting.
Patient Safety, Law Policy and Practice John Tingle 2011-03-02 The chapters in
this book explore the patient safety managerial structures that exist in
countries where there are developed patient safety infrastructures and
cultures. The legal structures of these countries are explored and related to
major in-country patient safety issues in order to draw comparisons and
conclusions on patient safety.
Visualising Health Care Practice Improvement Rick Iedema 2022-02-15 Why is it
that in spite of all the health policy reforms, clinical practice innovations,
increasing intersectoral interdependencies and new medical and information
technologies, so little has changed in the way we research and evaluate health
care? Don't these changes cry out for new ways of being studied and appraised?
And don't our approaches to clinical practice innovation cry out for being
reinvented too? Surely, we cannot continue to wheel out research and evaluation
paradigms, improvement approaches and methods that were designed for 20th
century problems and 20th century health care, and assume they will be able to
make sense of the problems we experience and the care we provide in the 21st
century? These changes necessitate a new paradigm of health service research,
evaluation and improvement and this new model adopts approaches and methods
that embrace complexity. The approaches and methods can account for the
vicissitudes of front-line care, the activities of front-line staff and the
experiences of patients and families - where care happens. Visualising Health
Care Practice Improvement draws on years of video feedback research shaping an
approach that enables not only a retrospective understanding but also a view
into the future, of what might be possible. It presents the argument that
change is not principally about adopting solutions from elsewhere but that it
is conditional on people exploring whether proposed solutions suit existing
habituations. It involves a process of exploration, discovery, secession and
renewal. Health care managers, policy makers and shapers will find this book
enlightening. It will also be empowering to all health care professionals and
front-line staff.
Effective Communication in Clinical Handover Suzanne Eggins 2016-03-21 Based on
detailed multi-disciplinary analyses of more than 800 recorded handover
interactions, audits of written handover documentation, interviews and survey
responses, the contributing authors identify features of effective and
ineffective clinical handovers in diverse hospital contexts. The authors then
translate their descriptive findings into practical protocols, communication
strategies and checklists that clinicians, managers and policy makers can apply
to improve the safety and quality of clinical handovers. All the contributors
are affiliated with the International Research Centre for Communication in
Healthcare (IRCCH), an international multidisciplinary organisation of over 90
healthcare professionals from more than 17 countries committed to improving
improving communication in healthcare systems around the world. 'The authors
safe-clinical-handover-standard-key-principles
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have created a new and tightly woven systems safety net that will, if
implemented, significantly reduce the occurrence of errors resulting from
cumulative communication failures.' -H. Esterbrook Longmaid III, MD, FACR,
President of Medical Staff, Beth Israel Deaconess-Milton Hospital, Milton, MA
USA 'Uncommonly valuable for the rigorous, original communication research it
reports and for the careful translation of the research findings into practical
strategies that actually improve clinical handovers in the real world of
practice.' -Professor Suzanne Kurtz, Washington State University 'This clear,
plain English book is an outstanding resource for the training of all involved
in healthcare.' -Elizabeth Trickett, (Former) Director of Safety and Quality,
ACT Health, Australia
Resident Duty Hours Institute of Medicine 2009-04-27 Medical residents in
hospitals are often required to be on duty for long hours. In 2003 the
organization overseeing graduate medical education adopted common program
requirements to restrict resident workweeks, including limits to an average of
80 hours over 4 weeks and the longest consecutive period of work to 30 hours in
order to protect patients and residents from unsafe conditions resulting from
excessive fatigue. Resident Duty Hours provides a timely examination of how
those requirements were implemented and their impact on safety, education, and
the training institutions. An in-depth review of the evidence on sleep and
human performance indicated a need to increase opportunities for sleep during
residency training to prevent acute and chronic sleep deprivation and minimize
the risk of fatigue-related errors. In addition to recommending opportunities
for on-duty sleep during long duty periods and breaks for sleep of appropriate
lengths between work periods, the committee also recommends enhancements of
supervision, appropriate workload, and changes in the work environment to
improve conditions for safety and learning. All residents, medical educators,
those involved with academic training institutions, specialty societies,
professional groups, and consumer/patient safety organizations will find this
book useful to advocate for an improved culture of safety.
Emergency and Trauma Care for Nurses and Paramedics Kate Curtis 2015-10-16 The
second edition of Emergency and Trauma Care for Nurses and Paramedics provides
the most up-to-date and comprehensive coverage of clinical procedures and
issues encountered in contemporary emergency care in Australia and New Zealand.
Written by leading academics and clinicians, this fully revised and updated
edition follows the patient’s journey from pre-hospital retrieval to definitive
care. With a strong focus on multidisciplinary care, this evidence-based
emergency and trauma resource will appeal to pre-hospital care providers,
rural, remote and urban emergency nurses and allied health professionals, as
well as disaster management and interfacility transport staff. Essential
concepts are covered in a logical order, commencing with: An introduction to
emergency professions and professional issues Clinical and health systems
Patient presentations ordered by body system as well as toxicology,
envenomation, ocular, environmental emergencies and unique population groups
Major trauma assessment and management and end-of-life care information and
considerations. Emergency and Trauma Care for Nurses and Paramedics 2e
safe-clinical-handover-standard-key-principles
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continues to be the pre-eminent resource for students preparing to enter the
emergency environment and for clinicians seeking a greater understanding of
multidisciplinary care from retrieval through to rehabilitation. A cultural
safety approach is included throughout - addressing cultural diversity, beliefs
and values and focusing on Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health and
Mãori health Essentials outline the main points addressed in each chapter
Practice tips throughout assist with communication skills, procedures and
assessment Case studies are supported by questions and answers to encourage
active learning New online resources available on Evolve, including over 30 new
case studies with paramedic-specific questions. Highlighted skills - cross
references to the Clinical Skills chapter throughout text Over 30 new case
studies Patient journey from pre-hospital and emergency-specific case studies
Critical thinking questions at the end of chapters Chapter 35 Obstetric
emergencies now includes 'Supporting a normal birth'.
Crossing the Quality Chasm Institute of Medicine 2001-08-19 Second in a series
of publications from the Institute of Medicine's Quality of Health Care in
America project Today's health care providers have more research findings and
more technology available to them than ever before. Yet recent reports have
raised serious doubts about the quality of health care in America. Crossing the
Quality Chasm makes an urgent call for fundamental change to close the quality
gap. This book recommends a sweeping redesign of the American health care
system and provides overarching principles for specific direction for
policymakers, health care leaders, clinicians, regulators, purchasers, and
others. In this comprehensive volume the committee offers: A set of performance
expectations for the 21st century health care system. A set of 10 new rules to
guide patient-clinician relationships. A suggested organizing framework to
better align the incentives inherent in payment and accountability with
improvements in quality. Key steps to promote evidence-based practice and
strengthen clinical information systems. Analyzing health care organizations as
complex systems, Crossing the Quality Chasm also documents the causes of the
quality gap, identifies current practices that impede quality care, and
explores how systems approaches can be used to implement change.
Potter & Perry's Fundamentals of Nursing ANZ edition - eBook Jackie Crisp
2020-10-15 Now in its 6th edition, this trusted reference for nursing students
supports the development of safe, effective and person-centred practice. The
text has been comprehensively revised by nursing leaders and experts from
across the spectrum of clinical practice, education, research and health policy
settings; and a highly experienced editorial team, which includes Jackie Crisp,
Clint Douglas, Geraldine Rebeiro and Donna Waters. Chapters of Potter & Perry’s
Fundamentals of Nursing, 6e engage students with contemporary concepts and
clinical examples, designed to build clinical reasoning skills. Early chapters
introduce frameworks such as Fundamentals of Care and cultural safety, as ways
of being and practising as a nurse. These frameworks are then applied in
clinical and practice context chapters throughout. Reflection points in each
chapter encourage curiosity and creativity in learning, including the
importance of self-care and self-assessment. 79 clinical skills over 41
safe-clinical-handover-standard-key-principles
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chapters updated to reflect latest evidence and practice standards, including 4
new skills Fully aligned to local learning and curriculum outcomes for firstyear nursing programs Aligned to 2016 NMBA Registered Nurse Standards for
Practice and National Safety and Quality Health Service Standards Easy-tounderstand for beginning students Focus on person-centred practice and language
throughout 44 clinical skills videos (including 5 NEW) available on Evolve,
along with additional student and instructor resources Accompanied by
Fundamentals of nursing clinical skills workbook 4e An eBook included in all
print purchases Additional resources on Evolve: • eBook on VitalSource
Instructor resources: Testbank Critical Reflection Points and answers Image
collection Tables and boxes collection PowerPoint slides Students and
Instructor resources: 44 Clinical Skills videos Clinical Cases: Fundamentals of
nursing case studies Restructured to reflect current curriculum structure New
chapters on end-of-life care and primary care New online chapter on nursing
informatics aligned to the new National Nursing and Midwifery Digital Health
Capabilities Framework, including a new skill and competency assessment tool
Quality Management in Intensive Care Bertrand Guidet 2016-02-15 This book is
one of the first to comprehensively summarise the latest thinking and research
in the rapidly evolving field of quality management in intensive care. Quality
indicators and outcome measures are discussed with a practical focus on
patient-centred, evidence-based implementation for safer and more effective
clinical practice. Chapters on topics such as teambuilding, patient
satisfaction, mortality and morbidity, and electronic management systems are
organised into three sections, covering quality management at the scale of the
individual patient, the intensive care unit, and the national and international
level. Written by a team of over forty international experts in the specialty,
with editors who have been heavily involved for many years with the European
Society of Intensive Care Medicine, the book reflects commonly accepted goals
and guidelines for best practice, and will be valuable for practitioners
worldwide. The ideal one-stop resource for intensive care physicians as well as
ICU and hospital managers.
National Safety and Quality Health Service Standards 2021
Davidson's Principles and Practice of Medicine E-Book Stuart H. Ralston
2018-02-02 More than two million medical students, doctors and other health
professionals around the globe have owned a copy of Davidson’s Principles and
Practice of Medicine since it was first published. Now in its 23rd Edition,
this textbook describes the pathophysiology and clinical features of the most
frequently encountered conditions in the major specialties of adult medicine
and explains how to recognise, investigate, diagnose and manage them. Taking
its origins from Sir Stanley Davidson’s much-admired lecture notes, Davidson’s
has endured because it keeps pace with how modern medicine is taught and
provides a wealth of information in an easy-to-read, concise and beautifully
illustrated format. This book will serve readers everywhere as a core text that
integrates medical science with clinical medicine, conveying key knowledge and
practical advice in a highly accessible and readable format. The opening
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section describes the fundamentals of genetics, immunology, infectious diseases
and population health, and discusses the core principles of clinical decisionmaking and good prescribing. A new second section on emergency and critical
care medicine encompasses poisoning, envenomation and environmental medicine,
and introduces a new chapter on acute medicine and critical illness. The third
section covers the major medical specialties, each thoroughly revised and
brought fully up to date. Two new chapters on maternal and
adolescent/transition medicine complement the one on ageing and disease. A new
chapter on medical ophthalmology has been included. Clinical Examination
overviews summarise the main elements for each system and now feature in the
biochemistry, nutrition and dermatology chapters. Presenting Problems sections
provide a clear pathway for the assessment of and approach to the most common
complaints in each specialty. Practice Point summaries detail the practical
skills that medical students and junior doctors must acquire. Emergency boxes
emphasise the core knowledge needed to manage acutely ill patients. In Old Age,
In Pregnancy and In Adolescence boxes highlight differences in the practice of
medicine in these patient groups, and illustrate the interfaces between
medical, obstetric and paediatric services. The text is extensively
illustrated, with over 1000 diagrams, clinical photographs, and radiology and
pathology images. The global perspective is enhanced by an International
Advisory Board of experts from 17 countries, and by authors from around the
world.
Improving Health Care Safety and Quality Judith Healy 2016-05-13 Responding to
the public concern caused by recent hospital scandals and accounts of
unintended harm to patients, this author draws on her experience of analysing
the health care systems of over a dozen countries and examines whether greater
regulation has increased patient safety and health care quality. The book
adopts a new approach to mapping developments in health care systems in Europe,
North America and Australia and pieces together evidence of which regulatory
strategies and mechanisms work well to ensure safer patient care. It identifies
the regulatory bodies, the regulatory principles and the implementation
strategies adopted to improve governance in health care systems and suggests a
conceptual framework for responsive regulation. The book will be of interest to
government actors, health care professionals and medico-legal scholars.
Introduction to Nursing Informatics Kathryn J. Hannah 2014-11-13 This 4th
edition of Introduction to Nursing Informatics is designed for use by
practicing nurses and students in undergraduate programs of study. It presents
the fundamental concepts of Nursing Informatics, and includes a number of
contributions from leading experts who have practiced in the field of
informatics over a number of years. The information is presented and integrated
in a purposeful manner to encourage you to explore key concepts, starting with
the fundamental concepts and then progressing on to core concepts and practice
applications in the later sections. Briefly, the word CARE is presented as an
acronym for Connected Health, Administration, Research and Education and the
book is organised in sections with these sub themes. Critically, the content is
linked with case-based examples to contextualize the theory presented.
safe-clinical-handover-standard-key-principles
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Video-Reflexive Ethnography in Health Research and Healthcare Improvement Rick
Iedema 2019-01-04 This innovative, practical guide introduces researchers to
the use of the video reflexive ethnography in health and health services
research. This methodology has enjoyed increasing popularity among researchers
internationally and has been inspired by developments across a range of
disciplines: ethnography, visual and applied anthropology, medical sociology,
health services research, medical and nursing education, adult education,
community development, and qualitative research ethics.
Textbook of Patient Safety and Clinical Risk Management Liam Donaldson
2020-12-14 Implementing safety practices in healthcare saves lives and improves
the quality of care: it is therefore vital to apply good clinical practices,
such as the WHO surgical checklist, to adopt the most appropriate measures for
the prevention of assistance-related risks, and to identify the potential ones
using tools such as reporting & learning systems. The culture of safety in the
care environment and of human factors influencing it should be developed from
the beginning of medical studies and in the first years of professional
practice, in order to have the maximum impact on clinicians' and nurses'
behavior. Medical errors tend to vary with the level of proficiency and
experience, and this must be taken into account in adverse events prevention.
Human factors assume a decisive importance in resilient organizations, and an
understanding of risk control and containment is fundamental for all medical
and surgical specialties. This open access book offers recommendations and
examples of how to improve patient safety by changing practices, introducing
organizational and technological innovations, and creating effective, patientcentered, timely, efficient, and equitable care systems, in order to spread the
quality and patient safety culture among the new generation of healthcare
professionals, and is intended for residents and young professionals in
different clinical specialties.
Emergency and Trauma Care for Nurses and Paramedics - eBook Kate Curtis
2019-07-30 Endorsed by the College of Emergency Nursing Australasia CENA is the
peak professional association representing emergency nurses and has endorsed
this text in recognition of the relevance it has to emergency nursing across
Australasia. Led by an expanded editorial team of internationally recognised
clinicians, researchers and leaders in emergency care, the 3rd edition of
Emergency and Trauma Care for Nurses and Paramedics continues to be the
foremost resource for students preparing to enter the emergency environment and
for clinicians seeking a greater understanding of multidisciplinary emergency
care. The text provides nursing and paramedicine students and clinicians with
the opportunity to understand the best available evidence behind the treatment
that is provided throughout the emergency care trajectory. This unique approach
ultimately seeks to strengthen multidisciplinary care and equip readers with
the knowledge and skills to provide safe, quality, emergency care. The 3rd
edition builds on the strengths of previous editions and follows a patient
journey and body systems approach, spanning the pre-hospital and hospital
environments. Additional resources on evolve eBook on VitalSource Instructor
resources: PowerPoint slides Test bank Paramedic test bank Case study questions
safe-clinical-handover-standard-key-principles
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and answers Image collection Additional case studies with answers and
rationales Additional paramedic case studies with answers and rationales
Student and Instructor resources: Additional case studies Additional paramedic
case studies Videos Expanded editorial team, all internationally recognised
researchers and leaders in Emergency Care Chapter 6 Patient safety and quality
care in emergency All chapters revised to reflect the most up-to-date evidencebased research and practice Case studies and practice tips highlight cultural
considerations and communication issues Aligns to NSQHSS 2e, NMBA and PBA
Standards An eBook included in all print purchases
Communicating in Hospital Emergency Departments Diana Slade 2015-04-28 This
book was conceived in response to the increasing recognition of the central
role of communication in effective healthcare delivery, particularly in highstress contexts. Over a three-year period, the research team investigated
communication between patients and clinicians in five representative emergency
departments (EDs). The book describes the communicative complexity and
intensity of work in the ED and identifies the features of successful patientclinician interactions. Drawing on authentic examples of communication within
the ED, the book provides comprehensive communication strategies for healthcare
professionals that can be readily integrated into everyday practice. ‘Professor
Diana Slade and her colleagues have written an innovative and practical book on
communication and relationships in emergency departments and their effects on
the patient experience. Rarely does one find a book that so seamlessly
translates research findings into practical action strategies. The book is an
invaluable resource for the training of physicians, nurses, hospital
administrators and others in healthcare.’ - Elizabeth A. Rider, MSW, MD, FAAP,
Department of Pediatrics, Harvard Medical School ‘My participation in the UTS
Emergency Communication project provided extraordinary insights into the
complexities and subtleties of communication encounters during a patient’s
emergency department journey. This project has made a lasting impact on my
daily work, and I hope will improve emergency patient care into the future.’ Dr Nick Taylor, Emergency Medicine Specialist, The Canberra Hospital ‘The
captured clinical conversations between doctors, nurses and patients are
fascinating... The discussion and conclusions provide a rare insight into an
integral and critical component of Emergency Medicine practice. The team, led
by Professor Slade, was truly unobtrusive, professional and personable.’ - Dr
Marian Lee, Emergency Physician, Director of Emergency Medicine Training
Quality Management in Intensive Care Bertrand Guidet 2016-02-15 One of the
first comprehensive summaries of the latest thinking and research in improving
intensive care quality and patient safety.
Lewis's Medical-Surgical Nursing EBook Di Brown 2019-08-15 Lewis's MedicalSurgical Nursing ANZ 5th edition continues as the most comprehensive, go-to
reference for developing the core aspects of professional nursing care in
Australia and New Zealand. With a clear framework of person-centred care,
critical thinking, clinical reasoning and evidence-based practice underpinning
the assessment and management of adults with complex, acute and chronic
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healthcare issues, the 5th edition provides nursing students with the
foundations for developing expert clinical practice. Thoroughly revised, the
new edition responds to key health priorities, providing an innovative approach
to addressing Indigenous health in Australia and New Zealand. Greater emphasis
is also given to the issues of: self-care; examination of the nurse's role
within an interprofessional team; and management of the deteriorating patient,
to reflect the changing nature of nursing practice in the contemporary
healthcare environment. Additional resources on Evolve eBook on VitalSource
Student and Instructor Resources Review Questions Conceptual Care Map creator
Student Case studies Fluids and Electrolytes tutorial Nursing Care Plans
Instructor Resources Test Bank PowerPoint slides Image bank Now available in
either hard cover or 2-volume set paperback formats New chapters: Chapter 3:
Stress and coping. This chapter explores theoretical models of stress, the
impact of stress on human functioning, and strategies for coping with stress in
the context of nursing practice and healthcare delivery Chapter 5: Working with
Indigenous peoples of Australia and New Zealand. Co-authored by highly
respected Indigenous and non-Indigenous academics from Australia and New
Zealand, the chapter role-models Indigenous and non-Indigenous health
professionals working alongside each other to improve health outcomes, and the
practical role that nurses can play to improve the healthcare experiences of
Indigenous people. Chapter 69: Recognising and responding to the deteriorating
patient. Authored by one of Australia's leaders in emergency response
education, this chapter is designed to develop capability in relation to the
National Safety and Quality Health Service Standards 2017, specifically
Standard 8: Recognising and responding to acute deterioration. Chapter 70:
Cardiopulmonary resuscitation: basic and advanced life support. Based on the
Australian and New Zealand Committee on Resuscitation (ANZCOR) guidelines, this
chapter promotes a problem-solving approach to the management of a patient in
cardiac arrest by providing the science behind the techniques and interventions
used to treat a patient in cardiac arrest.
Technical specifications of radiotherapy equipment for cancer treatment
2021-03-05
Introduction to Nursing Informatics Pamela Hussey 2021-01-04 This significantly
revised 5th edition provides nurses with a practical guide to the fundamental
concepts of digital health from a nursing perspective. Nursing informatics has
never been more important as contemporary healthcare continues to experience
tremendous technological advances. The nursing profession is ideally positioned
as a key enabler for the design and adoption of emerging eHealth models of care
and quality outcomes. The book also features real world examples to illustrate
the theory and encourages readers to think critically about their current
practices and how they can potentially integrate relevant theories and
techniques into their future practice to advance integrated care. Introduction
to Nursing Informatics is designed for use as a primer for practicing nurses
and students in undergraduate programs of study and includes contributions from
leading international experts who have practiced in the field over a number of
years. The information is presented and integrated in a purposeful manner to
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encourage readers to explore the key concepts of nursing practice, digital
health, health information management and its relationship to informatics.
Classification and minimum standards for emergency medical teams 2021-06-18
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